The City of Brampton, and its elected officials who represent its residents,

It has come to my attention that a decision was made by our elected officials to convert all our Recreation centers to have a single, universal, all-inclusive change room. Such a significant radical change should have garnered at least a consultation, or poll from its residents.

Our recreation facilities are meant to be a safe enjoyable place for us to attend, and your decision to create this universal space under the political guise of inclusion, has actually created a dangerous environment, where numerous attendees have broken the criminal code.

Your decision has put residents, especially children, in harm's way. There have been several cases of men exposing their genitalia to children, as well as an arrest at Earnscliffe Recreation centre for voyeurism, which you all are aware of.

This decision has created an open invitation to those who would prey on others and has created a dangerous environment.

I formally request a reversal of this decision, in order to bring safety back to our recreation facilities.

Thank you,

Josefina Sanchez

JSanchez